
VICTOR ATIYEH 
G O V ERNOR 

197 9-1 987 

I NTE RNATIONAL 

CON S ULTANT & TRADE 

October 14, 1991 

President Hideaki Yasukawa 
Seiko Epson Corporation 
3-5- Owa, 3-Chome Suwa-Shi 
Nagana-Ken 392 Japan 

Dear President Yasukawa, 

It was very unfortunate for 
same time that I was ill. 
miss our lunch together and 
concern that I could pass on 

me that your visit to Oregon came at the 
I was personally very disappointed to 

might have tried to come except for my 
my cold to someone else. 

I had a very good visit and lunch with Mr. Ichikawa, Mr. Morimoto 
and Mr. Baba while in Tokyo. I am most pleased to have had your 
assistance in this matter while you were out of Japan. 

It is with anticipation that I look forward to our next opportunity 
to meet. In the meantime, my best to you. 

? 

Victor Atiyeh 
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